
HB 904 -- Listing of Livestock Brands

Sponsor:  Loehner

Currently, the Director of the Department of Agriculture must
publish a list of all livestock brands in a book form and send a
copy of the book and any supplement to the county recorder of
deeds in each county and to each licensed livestock market and
slaughter plant in the state.  This bill removes this requirement
and instead requires the department director to create a list and
make it available on a publicly accessible web site.  The list
must be updated from time to time.


